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It's clear that rent control is not working in and around the State of Oregon. Rent 

control only gaurantees that landlords will raise the rent as much as allowed and not 

let the market control a living economic environment. This bill will make things even 

worse and doesn't address the root cause of housing instability. You need to focus 

on the creating supply not rent control. 


